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LIMITED ENVIRONMENTAL REVIEW AVAILABILITY NOTICE 
 
The Ohio EPA, through the Water Pollution Control Loan Fund (WPCLF) program, is 
considering funding a wastewater improvements project which is subject to 
environmental review requirements.  The proposed project consists of a wet-weather, 
high-flow pump station, an adjacent 750,000 gallon wet-weather storage basin, a force 
main and gravity drain between the pump station and storage tank, a back-up 
generator, and related appurtenances in Georgetown, Ohio.  The purpose of the 
proposed project is to significantly reduce, if not eliminate, sanitary sewer overflows 
from the Possum Run Pump Station during as much as a ten-year storm event. 
 
As Ohio EPA will be issuing a Limited Environmental Review (LER) document and an 
accompanying Final Finding of No Significant Impact (FNSI) on this project in the near 
future, this notice is to advise the public of the forthcoming posting of its LER document 
on its web site.  A copy of the LER document also will be posted on the Village of 
Georgetown’s web site and distributed to interested parties. 
 
Upon its release, the document may be viewed at either: Georgetown’s website at 
http://www.georgetownohio.us/, or at Ohio EPA’s website at 
http://epa.ohio.gov/defa/public_comment.aspx, or in hard copy at the office of the 
Village of Georgetown, 301 South Main Street, Georgetown, Ohio.  If you would like to 
receive either an electronic copy via e-mail or a paper copy of the document via U.S. 
mail upon its release, please contact Kevin Hinkle of Ohio EPA at either: 
kevin.hinkle@epa.state.oh.us or (614) 644-3712. 


